EVACUATION ALERT RESCIND

Ashcroft Indian Band
Date: July 30, 2024

The Ashcroft Chief and Council have been advised that the imminent risk of danger from the
Shetland Creek Wildfire in our community (IR #4 and IR#105 Mile Post 2) has diminished at this

time.
The Evacuation Alert; is therefore RESCINDED.

An Evacuation Alert/Order may need to be reinstated; therefore, if deemed necessary, the

Evacuation Alert or Order process will re.commence.

ALL COMMUNITY MEMBERS SHOULD:
e Follow all fire ban rules as well as water conservation policies.

e Follow BC Wildfire Service website as well as the Ashcroft Band Facebook for any

changes or updates.

e Update the Band office of any changes in your location, address, phone numbers.

For more information, please contact the office at 250-453-9154
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Jodene Blain
Band Administrator




